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Dear Henry
Many thanks indeed for your very kind letter of 27 January.

I am delighted that somebody read my article and your comments are greatly
appreciated.

I have not heard of your programme for chronic disease prevention.

I would be extremely interested to receive a copy of it. I am not sure
whether you are aware of the WHO NCD Programme in this field. I recently
chaired a WHO meeting in Russia on this subject. I enclose a copy

of the draft report of the meeting. Please not that this is absolutely
confidential to you. I am not really sure whether I am allowed to dis-
tribute it, but since most of it was prepared in this Department, I am
sending you a personal copy.

I would be extremely grateful for any information on what you and others
are doing in the States because actually there has not been all that
much discussion of US schemes.

I am delighted to hear that you have taken over the Department of Epid-
emiology - very appropriate.

When are you coming over here? We are surviving - just about - but 1ife
is not easy.

With all good wishes.

Xours sincerely
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Walter W Holland MD FRCP FFCM




